
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Delight  
thyself also in the 

LORD; and he shall give thee 
the desires of thine heart.  Ps. 37:4 

 
 

26 Missions Started 
8 Churches Established 

2 Bible Institutes Founded 
40 Years Institute 

Instructor 
Christian Book Distributor 
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Missionaries Since 
1973 

 

VITAL STATS ON 
HONDURAS 

Population: 8,000,000+ 
Pop. Growth Rate: 2.15% 

97% Roman Catholic 

 

Thanks, be unto the Lord, for each of you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 
 

 
Harold and Lena Priday 
 
 

Free Vonage Phone  817 886 0413    Mailing Add.   724 N Jim Wright Fwy, Ft Worth, TX 76108 

August, 2021 

Dear Friends, 

We are immensely pleased to report that even though the covid is worse in Honduras, our attendance continues to 

be good.  The people are learning to be more responsible and to exercise their faith more. 

 

Satan is always busy with his destruction, last week three fell and hurt themselves keeping them out of church.  

One family has left the church over a neighborhood argument. We do have three strong men spiritually, four ladies 

and five teens who are faithful to the Lord. 

 

Samuel is preaching Wednesday nights and doing a good job.  Lena, Ana, and Gisela are excellent teachers and I 

am the adult teacher and preacher.  Spiritually we are ready to move into the new building and praise, and honor 

the Lord in His new sanctuary.  

 

Due to insufficient offerings, we have had to slow down on the building making the move two months late and only 

2/3 of the building complete.  We are pleased with the new water system that uses rain water from the roof.  We do 

not have electricity as there isn’t money for that. It will be challenging not having lights for services. 

 

The deaf are back having regular services in the Bible institute.  It includes teaching the deaf how to sign, their 

parents, and also very important others who will teach sign language in the future. 

 

Below is a picture of our new church building with the roof on it.  Next week it will have windows, and we hope to 

occupy the following week.  Please pray that the offerings come in to complete the needed work. 

 

Thank you for your prayers and sacrifice, I know the Lord is  

pleased.  

We are very grateful for each one of you.  May the Lord bless  

you for being a part of this wonderful ministry. 

 

IGLESIA BAUTISTA SAN FRANCISCO 

 
Harold and Lena Priday Celebrating 48 Years as Missionaries 

 


